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Coughlin Ann

From: Erik Harper <eriklharper@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 9:42 AM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: HB 2927 - Popular Vote

I want to add my encouragement and support for this bill as its an important step to reclaiming our democracy 
and using our state's power given to us by the US constitution to decide how we award electoral votes. 
 
Thank you 
 
Erik Harper 
Portland, OR 
 
 
--  
Erik Harper 
Note: This email address is not linked to a mobile device. 


